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It is hard to believe that another half term has 
gone by and that we are half way through the 
academic year. 
There is some exciting work being done during 
half term to develop the outdoors area in our 
Early Years. This work is only possible because 
school successfully applied for £5,000 from the 
North Yorkshire Coast Opportunity Area. I’m  
really looking forward to seeing this project 
come to fruition. 
As always, take this time over half term to enjoy 
quality time with your loved ones. Even the 
weather is looking like it will be reliable! We look 
forward to welcoming the children back to 
school on Monday 4th March. 
Mr Davies Shrove Tuesday 

School will not be closing on Shrove Tues-
day for Skipping on Scarborough Seafront. 

The children will be making pancakes in 
school on Tuesday afternoon. 

If you are intending to take your child(ren) 
out of school on Tuesday 5th March for 
the afternoon then you need to complete 
a request for leave of absence for Mr Da-
vies to consider.  Please see Mrs Mathew-
son in the school office for a form. 

PTA Bonus Ball  

The bonus ball on Saturday was 
Number 12. Mags Cox won 
£16.00. 
Please remember to keep up with your  
payments. It could be you on Saturday!  
If anyone would like to join please see  Mrs 
Mathewson. All monies should be given to the 
school office. 

Week commencing the 4th 
March 2019 Mr Davies will 
be in school on  Monday, 
Thursday and Friday. 

Letters home 
Multi-sport club—Year 2 to Year 6 
World Book Day Token 

Follow us on twitter 
@SnaintonSchool  

Future Dates 
Mon 4th March—School opens 
Tues 5th March—Pancake day 
Thurs 7th March—World Book Day 

Sport 

The children will be enjoying lots 
of outdoor sporting activities 
after half term including a 6 
week block of Cricket on a  

Thursday. 

Please can you ensure that chil-
dren have an appropriate out-
door PE kit in school at all times  

X-Country—Sixth Form College 

On March 5th at 4.30pm 

For Year 2 and Year 5/6   



 

 

 Dress up as your favourite book character 

 Bring the book with you to school 

 Draw a picture 

 Write a book review 


